
 

 

 
21st October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been notified today that Codsall Middle School will be inspected by OFSTED on 
Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd October 2024. We believe that CMS is a school to be 
proud of and that our pupils really embody the school values of considerate, ambitious and 
proud so we’re excited to show off our school and our wonderful pupils. 
 
School will be running as normal during this time with all of our range of clubs and activities 
being on as usual. The children today have had an assembly telling them about our visitors, 
in which we asked them not to worry, to be their normal polite selves and expressed our 
confidence that they will be our finest ambassadors, as they always are. 
 
Please find attached two documents from Ofsted to parents, giving information about the 
inspection, and in particular about how to share your views on the school via Parent View.  I 
would kindly ask all parents to spend a few minutes, if possible, completing Ofsted's Parent 
View questionnaire, with similar questions to the ones we ask our parents every year. 
 
As always, please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. We are always happy 
to help and working in partnership with you is important to us! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
     
Mrs K Reade 
Headteacher 
 


